
       MARION STREET SCHOOL  
     

December 4, 2023 
Dear Parents: 
 
We are looking forward to our Winter Concert.   You are cordially invited to attend the Marion 
Street Winter Concert on Thursday, December 14th at 7:00 p.m. in the Lynbrook High School 
gymnasium.   Our Grade 4 and 5 students and staff have been preparing for this performance 
and we appreciate your support of our music program.  You can further help us by reviewing 
these concert procedures with your child: 
 

• All Grade 4 and 5 students performing in the concert should enter through the MAIN 
Entrance on UNION Ave at 6:15 p.m.  Please do NOT drop your child off earlier than 
6:15 p.m.   

•  
• Guests will need to enter at the rear of the building and use the gymnasium doors on 

CARPENTER Ave.  Gym doors will open at 6:30 pm for guests. 
 
• Students will take their belongings (coats, instruments, music folders, etc.) to the 

following assigned supervised locations: 
 

o Orchestra:      Orchestra Room 
o Chorus Students:     Cafeteria 
o Concert Band/Wind Ensemble:   Cafeteria 
 

• Concert Dress Attire is to be worn to both the daytime performance at Marion Street 
(WEDNESDAY, December 13th @ 9:30 a.m.) and the evening performance at the High 
School.  Dress attire includes: bright white collared long-sleeved button-down shirts 
tucked into pants, Marion Street Vest, black pants, dark socks and closed toe black 
shoes. Marion Street Vests will be collected at the end of the concert. 

 
• All students will return to the large gymnasium at the end of the concert to meet their 

parents.  Audience members should remain in the gymnasium and wait for their child at 
the end of the performance.  

 
 

On behalf of the students and staff, we look forward to a wonderful performance and to seeing 
you Thursday, December 14th at Lynbrook High School.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
   
 
 
        Theresa M. Macchia 
        Principal 

 
 


